
City
Utilities’
Responsibility Home Owner’s Responsibility

Private Service Line
(Might Be Lead)

Street Address

Make Your Home Healthier
with Lead Service Line
Replacement

Visit mybrightpoint.org/leadpipe for more information or return this completed form
to the drop box or Brightpoint’s office at 227 E. Washington Blvd. Fort Wayne

If your house was built before
1981, the “private service line”
from the street to your water
meter might be lead.

But don’t worry!
If you live in Fort Wayne,
Brightpoint can assess your
water line for FREE!

Did you know even small amounts
of lead can harm your health?

If your private service line has lead pipes,
you may qualify for reduced-cost or

FREE replacement of your service line
through Fort Wayne City Utilities.

FREE ASSESSMENT- SIGN UP NOW!

First Name Last Name 

Email Address Phone Number

What is your annual household income? Less than $45,000 $45,000 to $60,000 $60,000 to $75,000 $75,000 +


